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Atlanta Partner Interviews with The Atlanta Journal-
Constitution on Impact of the CDC’s Updated Mask Guidance
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In an interview with The Atlanta Journal-Constitution, Terri Stewart explains how the CDC’s updated

mask guidance has created confusion for Georgia employers. The new safety guidelines leave it to

businesses to determine vaccination status and masking rules which can lead to potential legal

landmines. Terri explains that some employers are opting to take a conservative approach and

maintain mask requirements in the workplace until they’ve had some time to sort through the

updated guidance.

To read the article visit The Atlanta Journal-Constitution.  
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